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From October 8 to 14, 2022, at the Colombia Headquarters in the city of Bogotá, a 7-day Divine Principle 

seminar was held for new guests and young members in order to strengthen education and knowledge of 

the Divine Principle, conference that was entitled, "New Ideas for a better lifestyle." 

 

There were 20 participants, who in addition to the Staff actively participated in the entire seminar. 

 

During the conferences, the participation of those attending the seminar was very active, showing concern 

and moved by the conferences of the Divine Principle. 

 

On the last day of the seminar, the inspiration of the participants as they listened to the life and works of 

True Parents was evident. 

 

The seminar had spaces not only for the education of the divine Principle, but also had spaces for 

entertainment and reflection that allowed the participants to be more integrated and strengthen the ties of 

heart among them. 

 

The participants, from all over Colombia, promised to continue promoting activities that allow the 

education of the Divine Principle to be maintained and strengthened in each of the regions they represent. 

 

To Janul Pumonim and True Parents we dedicate this activity that shows us the power of education of the 

Divine Principle, thanks to the victorious foundation of True Parents and the activities promoted by our 

True Mother, the Mother of Peace. 

 


